
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/carer. 

I am writing to inform you of the recruitment process to replace Mr Patel. As stated in my previous letter we have used this 

period of lockdown to recruit a permanent replacement to teach 5P. After Easter Mr Ivel will join the school as Assistant 

Principal and class 5P teacher. We are very much looking forward to Mr Ivel joining us and bringing his experience and 

enthusiasm to the school.  

Up to Easter Class 5P will be taught by a supply teacher. We have been very fortunate to secure Mrs Clark to work full time for 

us until Easter. Mrs Clark is known to both the class and the school as she regularly undertakes supply work for us here at 

Carlinghow.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank, Mrs Lawless, Mrs Fretwell and Mrs Dale for providing all the remote learning 

opportunities to the children in 5P and to thank you as parents for your support with this also.  

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming back all our pupils on Monday 8th March.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss D Worthington 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


